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201 S. Anaheim Blvd. 
M.S. #1101 
Anaheim, CA 92805 
TEL: 714.765.5173 

City of  Anaheim 
PUBLIC UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 
Administration 

November 25, 2020 

Rachel MacDonald 
Supply Analysis Office, Energy Assessments Division 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS 20 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Rachel.MacDonald@energy.ca. gov 

RE: City of Anaheim AB 2514 Compliance Filing Regarding Energy Storage Systems 
Procurement Target 

Dear Ms. MacDonald: 

Pursuant to the requirements of Assembly Bill (AB) 2514 (Skinner, Chapter 469, Statutes of 
2010), Anaheim Public Utilities (APU) hereby submits this report to the California Energy 
Commission (CEC) regarding its compliance with the energy storage (ES) system 
procurement targets and policies adopted by the Anaheim City Council. 

On August 25, 2020, consistent with APU's re-evaluation, the Anaheim City Council 
approved Resolution 2020-099 and set a new ES procurement target of (a) 0 MW of energy 
storage by December 31, 2021; and (b) up to 50 MW of battery-based energy storage by 
December 31, 2026, subject to City Council authorization. Consistent with this latest ES 
procurement targets determination, APU is actively moving forward with project planning 
and evaluating procurement options to meet the 2026 target. 

APU continues to evaluate advances in ES systems and closely monitors other utilities' 
investments in ES systems. APU has observed the increasing need for dispatchable 
resources in California given the reliability events that occurred this past summer and is 
planning to utilize battery-based ES systems to help meet peak demands. Additionally, APU 
now offers an energy storage rebate to assist customers with shifting their demands along 
with time-based rate options. 

Please contact Wei Tsao (wtsao@anaheim.net, 714-765-4453), Integrated Resources 
Planner, with any questions about Anaheim's Updated ES System Plan or procurement 
target determinations. 

DukkuLee 
Public Utilities General Manager 


